
 
Announcements: 
 
National Capital Presbytery… 
 
and United Korean Presbyterian Church, Bethesda, Maryland, invite you to the Installation service of the Rev. 
Taekhan Yoon, Pastor on April 16, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

 
Keep your calendars marked! – We have lay leaders from 
Lewinsville, Fifteenth Street, Church of the Redeemer, St. Andrew, 
Georgetown and Oaklands, Presbyterian Churches! Zoom link 
found here: https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/  
 
 
 
 

 
Use this link to the BCMC website where more 
information and how to register is available.  
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